
 

 

Shauna Jones, Business Administration Apprentice, Occupational Health 
 

I started my Business Administration apprenticeship within Occupational Health in October 2019. I have now 

been given a permanent position as a clerical officer. My apprenticeship has given me new skills that I can now 

take to further my career. I could just about work a computer when I first started and now I am very confident 

in what I do.  

My manager has helped me get through the year and I have felt very welcomed by the department. I would 

definitely recommend an apprentice role within the health board if someone is looking to start or change career 

and learn new skills. 


